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Welcome back!  

Monday 9th September – Y5’s to Evangelical Church 

Monday 9th September - Bikeability for Year 6’s 

Friday 13th September – Non uniform day – chocolate donation 

Friday 20th September – Non uniform day – bottle donation 

Wednesday 25th September – Acseed Assembly – all welcome in school 9:10am 

Friday 27th September – Pride in church 9:10am all welcome 

Friday 27th September – School Association Autumn Fair 3:15 – 5:00 

 

Before we broke up the staff, children and parents/carers worked hard to 

come up with a new core purpose and vision for the school.  We wanted 

something that reflected who we are and what we wanted our children at 

Mottram to achieve.  It has been finalised and we wanted to take this 

opportunity to share it with you. 

Our Core Purpose – 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A place where everyone can be themselves, 

believe and succeed. 

We want to welcome all the new families who 

joined us in September.  All the children have 

come back to school looking smart and have 

settled well.  
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Our Vision is a mnemonic of MOTTRAM so it is easier to remember. 

Motivation – Every child will be motivated to be successful in all that 

they do 

Opportunity – Every child will be given equal opportunities to 

embrace their uniqueness and achieve their full potential  

Togetherness – Every child will be part of our Mottram family where 

they will learn and grow together  

Tolerance – Every child will be understanding and accepting of the 

beliefs of others 

Resilience – Every child will rise to the challenge whilst showing 

determination and perseverance 

Aspirations – Every child will be encouraged to follow their dreams 

and ambitions to become tomorrow’s leaders 

Memories – Every child will make long lasting memories that they 

can take on life’s journey 

Don’t forget to check our website as it is updated regularly 

http://www.mottram.tameside.sch.uk/ 

You can also follow us on Twitter 

-  https://twitter.com/MottramCofE 

 

 

Please respect our neighbours 

when parking nearby. 

Thank you for your continued support Mrs Scattergood and the Mottram Team 

 

A 

reminde

r – 

follow 

us on 

Twitter 

so you 

don’t 

miss 

out! 

Thank you to Mr Marrow for all 

his hard work over the Summer 

holidays ensuring school is 

September ready! 
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